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Congratulations to our 2025 Finalists!
You are advancing to the final round on Saturday, March 1, 2025 at 9:00 a.m.

Student Name

School

Joaquin Ablis

Fitz Intermediate Language Academy

Achintya Akula

Plaza Vista K-8 School

Natalie Bonoan

St. Irenaeus Parish School

Adelyn Haskins

St. Margaret's Episcopal School

Phillip Huynh James Irvine Intermediate School
Isaac Kim Brea Junior High School
Yuna Kim Gordon H. Beatty Middle School

Weston Laws

Thurston Middle School

Madelynn Lee

Heritage Oak Private School

Everett Lin

Rancho San Joaquin Middle School

Roman Lopez

Fitz Intermediate Language Academy

Ishani Magoon

Lakeside Middle School

Reid McCabe

Cabrillo Point Academy

Isabella Nguyen

Walt Disney Elementary School

Krystine Nguyen

Schroeder College and Career Academy

Aden Nunes

Fairmont Schools-San Juan Capistrano Campus

Nikita Pramod

Fairmont Schools-Historic Anaheim Campus

Julianna-Maria Ramirez

Hilton D. Bell Intermediate School

Joshua Richardson

Rancho San Joaquin Middle School

Issa Rumaneh

Cabrillo Point Academy

Hayeon Ryu Sierra Vista Middle School
Arya Seth The Pegasus School
Nolan Soo Venado Middle School
Arthur Sparks Irvine International Academy
Aidan Stapf Saints Simon & Jude Catholic School
Catherine Sweeney Donald S. Jordan Intermediate School
Sydney Tran El Rancho Charter School
Victoria Vo Sarah McGarvin Intermediate School
Sophie Liu Sierra Vista Middle School

Burhanuddin Zakir

Fairmont Schools-Anaheim Hills Campus

which includes details and map for Saturday’s event. Participating students may contact their
spelling bee coordinator starting Wednesday to learn how many words they spelled correctly.
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Students listed above should contact their school/district spelling bee coordinator for the parent letter,



